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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 May 2024 10:38
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0269 FS-Case-618989187

 

 

Lancashire  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0269 

Address of Development: Planning for a HMO in Bawdlands. This should not go ahead. I believe that 
it may cause a few problems for people who live in this area due to extra traffic/parking and possible 
clientele. 

Comments: This should not go ahead. I believe that it may cause a few problems for people who live 
in this area due to extra traffic/parking and possible clientele. 




